Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 3:04 PM
To: Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57@aol.com>

On the demo permit, can you also send a natification letter to 122 Taft Ave, since their property also touches yours? The
address from taxes is given as:

Jasmyn Bak
122 Taft Ave.
Portland, ME 04102

Just confirm that you will do this and then I'll have our front desk contact you to schedule the pre-demo inspeciton.

Thanks,
Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57@aol.com> Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 3:23 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57@aol.com> Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 3:40 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Chris, thank you for all your help. | will drop off the notification to 122 Taft after supper. I'm feeling much better today than
| did yesterday. | do want to cancel the building permit. Again thank you. Wendy.

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57@aol.com> Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 7:41 PM
To: cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Hi Chris,

What would | have to do to be able to repair the existing structure? You know how you talk to your family..Someone in my
family suggested | look into repairing the garage..

Sorry to be such a pain,
Thanks again!
Wendy

————— Original Message-----

From: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57 @aol.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 1:40 PM
To: Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57@aol.com>

Hi Wendy,

We would not permit the repair of the existing garage in place, since it was never permitted to be in that non-conforming
location. We would again require you to relocate it to a conforming location (at which point it would obviously probably be
easier just to fully replace with a new one).



